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Ambassador María Isabel Salvador, Permanent Representative of Ecuador to the OAS and Chair of the CAJP, presided over the meeting. The order of business was published as document CP/CAJP-3012/11.

In attendance were the following delegations:  Antigua and Barbuda, Argentina, Bahamas, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Haiti, Honduras, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Peru, United States, Uruguay, and the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela.
1. Presentation by Mr. Ricardo Graziano, Director of the Department of Planning and Evaluation, on the findings of the Human Rights and Civil Registry project evaluations (conclusions of projects financed with funds from Spain)
Mr. Ricardo Graziano, Director of the Department of Planning and Evaluation, delivered the presentation on this topic, which was subsequently distributed to the delegations as document CP/CAJP/INF.146/11.
In turn, the member state delegations thanked the General Secretariat for its efforts to promote funding for projects such as the aforementioned, which, given their efficiency, have yielded positive results for the Organization and concrete benefits for the Hemisphere's citizens. They argued for the Organization's work to be aimed at delivering comprehensive public service that results in allocation of funds for projects that, when evaluated, produce positive and concrete results. They recommended distributing the results of the evaluations to potential donors for new projects.
Dr. María Claudia Pulido, Principal Specialist with the IACHR Secretariat, made a presentation on the benefits and recognition arising from the creation of a system for digital management of all information-related petitions and cases processed by the IACHR. She added that in a bid to ensure greater transparency in its efforts, the Commission was in the process of adding a project follow-up section, under its 2011-2015 Strategic Plan, in which there will be accountability for the contributions it receives. Finally, she thanked the Government of Spain for its significant financial support for major projects launched to strengthen the Commission's work.
2. Installation of the Working Group: AG/RES. 2677 (XLI-O/11) - 

 HYPERLINK \l "_Toc295237254" 
Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance
The Committee installed the Working Group after electing by acclamation its new Chair, First Secretary and Alternate Representative of Antigua and Barbuda, Ms. Joy-Dee Davis-Lake. The motion was put forward by the delegation of Costa Rica (former Chair of the Group in the person of Minister-Counselor Danilo González Ramírez) and seconded by the delegation of Belize.
3. Other business
Under this agenda item, the delegations bade heartfelt farewell to the Alternate Representative of Mexico to the OAS and regular contributor to the work of the CAJP, Mr. Alonso Martínez Ruíz, who was ending his tour of duty with the Permanent Mission of Mexico to take up another important assignment with his government.
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